## Memo

To:

Lincoln University Students, Faculty and Staff

CC:

Dr. Khatia Mania, Director of Diagnostic Imaging Program

and Dr. Guerra, COO

From:

Marina Kay

Date:

04/25/2019

Re: Diagnostic Imaging Program Policy on Food, Drinks and Hygiene

This memo is to inform you that food and beverages of any kind are <u>not</u> permitted under any conditions in the Diagnostic Imaging Lab and classrooms, except in the common area.

Only fragrance-free personal care products are allowed in the Diagnostic Imaging building.

The maintenance of an appropriate standard of personal hygiene is required for medical students.

Thank you,

Lab Director – Marina Kay